Gag Roberts

From: Sprigg Parker <3cbllc@gmail.com>

Sent; Wednesday, September 05, 2018 4:58 PM
To: Gary Roberts

Subject: Fwd: Support Letter from WSNA
Attachments: Zoning Change Support.pdf

Hello!

I am reaching out to forward the letter of support from the West Salem Neighborhood Association and to
summarize our community outreach efforts to keep our neighbors in teh loop about the zoning changes.

My partners and I canvassed the neighborhood and handed out postcards to neighbors within the 500" radius of
the property over the past two weeks. We also posted on our neighborhood Facebook page (with over 1,100
neighborhood members in and beyond the zone) this weck about the zoning changes and intended use of the
building - inviting neighbors to ask questions of us about the intended uses and also attend the monthly
neighborhood meeting to hear more. We culminated our efforts by asking to be put on the neighborhood
monthly meeting agenda for September 4th. At the 7pm meeting, with approximately 15-20 neighbors in
attendance, we again reviewed our tentative plans, defined what the zoning changes meant for the neighbors and
answered any questions we could. We did not have any in opposition and the President of the association, Sal
Patino asked all in attendance if they were in favor of supporting us. The decision was a unanimous "yea" and
the letter of support is attached.

Thanks again for all you help in this process!

~Sprigg

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Salvador Patino <salvador.patino@chavodesign.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 5, 2018 at 12:41 PM

Subject: Support Letter from WSNA

To: <3cbllc@gmail.com>

Hi,

Here is a letter of support from WSNA for the zoning change.

SalvadorPatiiio
Project Manager/Lead Designer

(336) 701-0242
salvader. patino@@chavodesign.com

chavodesign.com
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To the members of city council and the planning board,

The zoning change case for the corner of West St. and Green St. was presented to the West Salem
Neighborhood Association during our monthly meeting on September 4", 2018. After an explanation of
what the zoning change would entail, the neighborhood reached an agreement that it would be
beneficial to our neighborhood. The West Salem Neighborhood Association support the change in
zoning for case W3882.

Sincerely,

SalvadorPatifio

President of the West Salem Neighborhood Association




